
 

 

INFORMATION 
Inquiry into State Underground Power Program Cost 

Benefit Study 
EXTENSION OF INQUIRY 

 
The Treasurer has approved an extension for the Economic Regulation Authority to deliver 
the final report for its Inquiry into the State Underground Power Program Cost Benefit Study 
by 31 July 2011.  
  
The extension was required to allow sufficient time for the Authority to consult with 
stakeholders on the draft recommendations in the draft report on the inquiry, which is yet to 
be released. 

For further information contact:  

General Enquiries 
Sara Procter 
Assistant Director, References & Research 
Ph: 61 8 9213 1900 
Fax: 61 8 9213 1999 

Media Enquiries 
Sue McKenna 
The Communications Branch Pty Ltd 
Ph: 61 8 9254 4044 
Mb: 0424 196 771  

 
 
 
 
 
 
LYNDON ROWE 
CHAIRMAN 
 
31 March 2011 
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